
Woodley Coles Partnership Annoucement

After 17 successful years with Woodley Coles, Nigel Woodley will be retiring

from the partnership on 31st March 2018 and Chris Norris will join Steve Coles

as an equity partner.

Chris has been with the practice for 16 years and a Chartered Surveyor for over

20 years with experience in many sectors including further and higher

education, civil engineering and pharmaceutical.

Despite Nigel’s departure, it is “business as usual” at Woodley Coles as we make

a smooth transition with Chris Norris and Dan Deed looking after the Kent

of/ce, with the support of Andy Diplock and Steve Coles. Our London and

Cambridge offices will continue to be looked after by Steve Coles.

Our management team of Steve, Chris, Dan and Andy looks forward to

continuing its working relationship with our various clients and consultants as we plan for an exciting future.
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We are sure that you will join us in wishing Nigel a long and happy retirement. As co-

founder of the practice in July 2001 Nigel has helped build the business to what it is

today and leaves with it in excellent health for the future.
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